
IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM NIAGARA OSTOMY ASSOCIATION 

 

Dear Member,  

As you are probably aware, The Legion has been sold for redevelopment and scheduled to 

begin demolition in December of this year.  

We have been aware that it has been for sale for several years and it was only a matter of time 

till we had to re locate. They have been very good to us and accommodated our needs for the 

last 10 or so years.  

We have looked at locations and talked to several people on the phone looking for a place that 

can accommodate us at a reasonable cost.  

The Grantham Lions Club looks like it has met the needs of our group better than any other 

location we perused, so we have secured space with them.  

It is also fully accessible with no stairs  

Besides location, there is an important note about the day we meet as noted below. 

They weren’t able to accommodate us on our regular meeting night as the facility is already 

booked, however they are able to accommodate us on the third Wednesday of the months.  

Starting in November of this year our meeting details are as follows; 

Meeting Location;       The Grantham Lions Club, 732 Niagara St, St. 

Catharines, ON L2M 7W7 (corner of Parnell Rd & Niagara St) in the 

smaller hall at the Parnell end of the building (use Parnell doors) 

Meeting day & time;         Third Wednesday of each month, doors 

open 7:00 PM, meeting starts 7:15 PM (excluding December, July & 

August) 

I’m looking forward to meeting you at our new location, I hope you can attend 

Regards, 

John Molnar, President  


